
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING – REACT PROPOSAL  
RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF LEROY NO. 339 

 
Public notice is hereby given that the Council of the Rural Municipality of LeRoy No. 339 will hold a Public 
Information Meeting as part of the consideration of a discretionary development permit application by REACT for a 
proposed development of a new landfill on SW 31- 35-21 W2 (11 miles west and 3 miles north of the Town of 
LeRoy) within the Rural Municipality of LeRoy No. 339. 
 
REASON:  Numerous resident and ratepayer concerns were brought forward during the April 6

th
 information 

meeting and the April 12
th

 subsequent Public Hearing.  The Council of the RM of LeRoy No. 339 has discussed these 
concerns with REACT and is providing an opportunity for REACT to respond to these questions, as well as provide 
the general public with additional information on an operational plan including design details and funding for the 
proposed landfill development and operations on SW 31-35-21 W2. 
  
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING This public information meeting will be held at the Wildlife Hall, 302 Aspen 
Street, in LeRoy, June 7

th
, 2016, commencing at 7:00 p.m.   

 
Issued by the R.M. of LeRoy No. 339 on Friday, May 13

th
, 2016. 

 
 
Wendy Gowda, Administrator  
R.M. of LeRoy No. 339 
 


